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‘No Straw November’
resolution heads for
California Assembly

The California State Senate passed off the Senate
Floor Senate Concurrent Resolution 139 by Senator Bill
Monning. The bill designates the month of November in
California as “No Straw November.”

“Plastic pollution is a fast-growing threat to our
environment,” Senator Monning said. “Not using single
use plastic straws is an eaay way to make a measurable
positive impact on our environment, and an ear step
in making bigger changes that wi i
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Monterey’s Fisherman’s Wharf Association
Announces That Restaurants and Fish
Markets on the Wharf Will No Longer Use

Plastic Straws

The Monterey Fisherman’s Wharf Association is
proud to announce that the restaurants and fish markets
on the Wharf are participating in a plastic straw ban and
using paper or reusable straws. The Wharf wants to do the
right thing for the environment and limit plastic usage.
Banning plastic bags and plastic straws help protect our
oceans. Plastic straws are also a way of helping to end
this single-use kind of practice.

The participating Wharf businesses include:
Abalonetti Bar & Grill
Big Fish Grill
Café Fina
Crab House
Crab Louie’s Bistro
Crabby Jim’s
Domenico’s Fish Market & Deli
Domenico’s on the Wharf
Fish & Chips Café
Grotto Fish Market
Kokomo’s
Paluca Trattoria
0Old Fisherman’s Grotto
Old Fisherman’s Grotto Fish Market

Scales On the Go
Scales Seafood & Steaks
Water and Leaves

Fisherman’s Wharf Association encourages the
public to think of other ways that single use plastics can
be avoided in daily life. Everyone is encouraged to ask
for “no plastic straws please” wherever they dine out!

About Monterey’s Old Fisherman’s Wharf

Avisit to the beautiful Monterey Peninsula just isn’t
complete without a rendezvous with Old Fisherman’s
Wharf. Built in 1845 for regular passenger and freight
service, the Wharf was recently a main location for the
filming of the hit HBO series, “Big Little Lies,” Season
One.

Known as the “Whale Watching Capital of the
World™” and a top destination of visitors from around
the world that attracts 4 million visitors per year, Mon-
terey’s Old Fisherman’s Wharf features 13 restaurants,
3 candy shops, 8 gift shops, 4 whale watching firms, 2
fishing companies and sailing, glass bottom boat rides,
Bay cruises, fish markets and the Wharf Theatre.

For more information about Old Fisherman’s Wharf,
go to www.montereywharf.com or call 831.238-0777.





